
HB2755 is an attempt to exact more cost on Wake Board boaters in an effort to eliminate them  I am a property owner on a 
waterway, a riparian zone developer, a sportsman, and a boat sports participant.  This is an attempt to tax, fine, and charge Wake 
Boarding out of Oregon.   There are limited alternate areas for Wake Boat Sports near where most of us live.
Condensing the sport causes congestion and possible safety issues.  Certainly causing reduced enjoyment for those trying to share 
the resources.


